
Dear Whānau

Term 4 Newsletter
2023

Welcome to all existing whānau and those that
have joined us during Term 3 & 4. 

It’s lovely to have so many new friends at our
centre.  Altogether we have 63 Tamariki from 55

whānau.

We have welcomed 
Lacey Ford & Hank Zimmerman to Koru 

and
Ichicka Peeters, Marino Caffery & Isaish Warena

Green to Pitau

We have also said good-bye and good luck at
school to Kingston Kalauta & Isaac Williams

As we draw closer to the end of our school year
and our Christmas celebrations there will be a
lot of notices coming your way.  Please ensure

to check your notice pockets for important
information relating to our close down period

and our always anticipated Children’s
Christmas Party.  

We'd like to send a HUGE thank you for your
loyalty, trust and support throughout 2023. We

are extremely grateful that you choose our
service and bless us with your precious babes.

We know that you are spoilt for choice so on
behalf of our team, we thank you xox

Important Reminders

Key Dates
Super Hero Disco  
Friday 27th October 

Gumboot Friday
Friday 3rd November

World Kindness Week
13th - 17th November

Centre Xmas Party 
 - Wednesday 20th Dec
    
Last Day of Service 2023
 - Wednesday 20th Dec

First Day of Service 2023
 - Thursday 4th Jan 

Summer is on it's way, please remember 
 - to apply sunblock before arrival 
 - a named sunhat
 - 3 changes of clothes (min)
 - a named wet bag

Please honour your agreed booking time
whenever possible.  This is so important as it
enables our centre to remain compliant with our
staff:student ratios.

Te Akonga Early Learning Centre

Staff News
We have farewelled 

Waipouri off on maternity
leave and welcome Rain &

Morgan into Koru for Term 4

We look forward to 
Amy Magallanes and her son
Luca joining our Pitau team at

the end of October


